
MEDIA MENTIONS

The Minority Corporate Counsel Association -
“Women In IP Law: Balancing Science, Technology
And The Bar”
June 28, 2017

Christine McCarthy of the Washington, D.C., office was featured in an
article, “Women in IP Law: Balancing Science, Technology and the Bar,”
published by the Minority Corporate Counsel Association in its summer
2017 edition of Diversity & The Bar.
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